
CCPFC Community Resource Development Funds – Updated Jan 2022 Page 1 of 1 
 

 
 

Statement of Interest for 2023-24 Community Development Funds Review Panel  
 

By submitting this form to Camden County Partnership for Children (CCPFC), I declare my interest in a 
position on the review panel for the 2022-2023 Community Resource Development Funds. I understand 
that this panel will be finalized by Camden County Partnership for Children’s Director of Community 
Resources and members of the Camden County Partnership for Children’s Directors, based on 
knowledge of the Children’s System of Care. 
 
I understand that the purpose of this process is for CCPFC to assess unmet behavioral health and 
community service needs and priorities, and to award their Community Resource Development Funds 
based on their findings.  

 
Declaration of No Conflict of Interest and Confidentiality 

 
• A conflict of interest is defined as: any situation that can undermine a person during the CCPFC 

Resource Development Funds review process due to public or self-interest. 
 
If I become aware of any conflict of interest as applications are received, I will let April DiPietro, Director 
of Community Resources at CCPFC, know immediately. I understand that if any conflict of interest arises 
I will recuse myself from the review panel. 
 
As a member of the Funds Review Panel, I agree to have no conversation or information sharing with 
any individual(s) about the applications I am reviewing outside of the process outlined by CCPFC. Any 
questions regarding specific proposals will be directed to April DiPietro via email to 
adipietro@camdencmo.org  
 
I will make myself available to attend grant review sessions on the following dates:  
 

• Initial Review and Discussion: Monday January 16, 2023 from 10:00am – 11:00am  

• 2nd Review and Scoring: Wednesday January 18, 2023 from 2:00pm – 3:00pm  

• Final Review and scoring: Friday January 20, 2023 from 10:00am – 11:00am  
 
 
 

Printed Name       
 
 
 

Signature      Date 
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